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Date: May 6, 2020 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
  
From:  Alison Smith, Director of Finance 
 
Re: Budget Update 
 

I would like to provide the Board with a budget update at the May 11, 2020 Finance 
Committee meeting. 
 
As you know, the cabinet team continues to work through budget recommendations 
for the coming year in preparation for the Proposed Budget that will be presented to 
the Board in June.  In the interim, I’d like to keep the Board updated on our progress 
and share information we have learned since we last discussed the budget at the 
Finance Committee meeting on April 27, 2020.  
 
Please add this item to the agenda. Thank you. 
 
 
AS/kp 
 
c: Board of Education 


